
Welcome to our February newsletter 

We will be holding our very first Mother’s Day stay and Play on Friday 8th March from 3:30 to 5 pm. There will

be lots of activities and cake. If your child does not attend o Friday then your are welcome to come and celebrate

with us. 

 

We will be celebrating world book day on the 7th March and would love to see al the children come dressed as

their favourite character. 

Please note that Pre-school will be closed on Friday 29th March and Monday 1st April for Easter.

Key Dates: 
March 2024
1st—St David’s Day

3rd—World Wildlife Day

7th—World Book Day

8th—International Women’s Day

8th—Mother’s Day Stay and Play

9th—Barbie Day

10th—Mother’s day

17th—St Patrick’s Day

18th—World Oral Health Day

20th—National Frog Day 

22nd—World Water Day

25th—Holi

27th—World Theatre Day

29th—Good Friday 
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What we have been learning
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This month we have been learning about Stories, Pancake Day, Valentine’s Day and Chinese New Year. We

have taken part in some wonderful activities. 

We made our own rainbow fish from one of our favourite stories, and we explored the three littles pig

story with the different materials in a tuff tray.  Made our own yummy pancakes and decorated them with

some different yummy toppings. We also designed our perfect pancake with different material. 

We celebrated Valentine’s Day by making love potions in the water and last week we celebrated Chinese

New Year. We danced like dragons and made our own dragon  acting out the Chinese New Year story. We

even explored yummy Chinese food every day which was very tasty. 

 

 

 

Michelle Osman

Nursery Manager


